School Messenger
10-17-21

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· Boo Grams will go on sale Monday.  All forms will need to be turned in to your child’s homeroom teacher by this Friday.
· Rock the School Day is Thursday!  Dress up in Rock and Roll attire.  The ACBOE Dress Code will still be enforced. 
· Cookie dough will be ready for pick up on Oct. 27. Thank you for your patience and support as some of the products are taking a little longer than expected to come in. 
· Report Card Day is Friday. 
· The Red Ribbon Week Activities Calendar is posted on our school website.  Students will be given a hard copy of events by the end of this week.
· On the home page of our website is some valuable talking points for our 4th -6th grade parents.  This information is geared towards helping parents talk with their child(ren) about the recent TikTok challenges as well as social media etiquette. The link is entitled: Plan before you post: Shape your future pledge. 
· The students have received their PowerSchool login information.  If you did not receive this information it is also located on our school website.  The link can be found on the top navigation bar. 
· DPES is following the current ACBOE COVID protocol. The protocol was amended August 25th and it is located on the home page of our website.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you all have a wonderful day, a fantastic week, and Go Eagles!!


